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Commencing August 2019, Choice Academies will be unifying all grade levels 

and locations onto one campus.   

Phoenix, Arizona, February 1, 2019 - Choice Academies is pleased to announce the 

consolidation of its schools on the North Phoenix campus located at 2323 W. Parkside 

Lane.  The unification of our schools will allow us to provide a seamless delivery of 

quality, rigorous academics for all students from pre-K through 12th grade beginning in 

the 2019-2020 school year in a single location. 

Responding to market trends, parent, and student concerns, Choice Academies 

welcomes this opportunity to continue a tradition of academic excellence in a single 

location providing a safe, convenient environment where teachers, parents, and 

students will continue to thrive. 

Choice Academies schools include Adams Traditional Beginnings (ATB), Jefferson 

Traditional Beginnings (JTB) for preschool education, Adams Traditional Academy 

(ATA) for K-8th grade, and Jefferson Preparatory  for 9-12th grades.  ATA has been 

ranked as the top charter school in north Phoenix for the past 8 years (In and Out 

Magazine, Niche.com, Schooldigger.com, among others) providing rigorous instruction 

in safe, parent-friendly environment.  Jefferson Preparatory has been listed in the Best 

High Schools edition of U.S. News and World Report for the past two years with an 

academic program resulting in excelling test scores, well-rounded, college-bound 

students, and 100% graduation rates. 

******** 

Additional Information: 

Choice Academies is a non-profit charter school in North Phoenix, AZ.  Founded in 2009, 

Choice Academies provides a safe, traditional learning environment that promotes and 

encourages parent involvement in the academic lives of the students.  With committed, highly-

qualified teachers and staff, Choice Academies looks forward to continuing to serve our 

community for many years to come. 
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